
 

 

 

25 May 2015 

Ref. N0038 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 

NorthConnex early work activities: geotechnical investigations – 

night work on Hills M2 Motorway 

 

From 31 May 2015, geotechnical investigations to inform detailed design of 

NorthConnex will take place at night along the on and off ramps of the Hills M2 

Motorway in Pennant Hills. This work will take around four weeks to complete. 

 

This work will involve:  

 Creating a test pit in the roadway and taking core samples 

 Excavating a borehole 300m in diameter  

 Repairing the road.  

 

Plant and equipment includes drill rigs, water carts, vacuum truck, lighting 

towers and hand tools for compacting and repairing the road. 

 

To minimise the impact on motorists work will occur outside of peak hours from 

9pm to 5am. Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of 

motorists, residents and workers. Electronic arrow boards will be in place to 

advise the changes to traffic conditions. 

 

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions, please don’t 

hesitate to call members of the project team on 1800 997 057, email 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community 

Information Centre at 354 - 356 Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills, open every 

Tuesday from 9am to 12noon and Thursday from 9am to 4pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

NorthConnex Project Team 

 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au

